
 
 

 

18 January 2018 

Norelle Jones 
Senior Development Manager 
Meriton 
norellej@meriton.com.au 
 
 
Dear Norelle, 
 
Re: Dee Why Town Centre – Additional Residential Unit and Waste Strategy 
 
The purpose of this letter is to outline the anticipated waste management strategy for the additional unit 
(previously part of the residential gym) proposed for the Dee Why Town Centre development, within 
Building A – Core 1. 
 
The internal waste management scheme for residents residing in this unit will be consistent with the 
overall waste management scheme for the development. Residents will be required to dispose of 
garbage within the single garbage chute and recycling into the appropriate 240L recycling bins 
(paper/cardboard & other recyclables) on each level.  
 
Elephants Foot have analysed the existing Waste Management Plan (WMP) for the overall site and can 
confirm that no additional garbage or recycling MGBs will be required to accommodate the additional 
unit. The bulky goods storage room will also remain the same size as outlined in the WMP and residents 
will be required to liaise with building management to manoeuvre bulk waste. 
 
If you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Ashleigh Armstrong 
Waste Consultant Team Leader 
Elephants Foot Recycling Solutions 
M: 0437 150 164 | Free Call: 1300 435 374 (Ext 701) 
ashleigh.armstrong@elephantsfoot.com.au | www.elephantsfoot.com.au 
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